21st July 2023

And just like that...it is the end of the school year. We have so much to be proud of and
have celebrated so many successes both in and out of the classroom this year.
I have loved my first year as Head of School at Steeton and cannot wait - after just a little bit of
summer rest - to come back in September ready to embrace 2023/24.
I wish you a very happy and safe summer break.

Steeton
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A message from Mrs Wainwright, our chair of governors:

If you would be interested in getting more involved in the
strategic direction of the school next year, the Governing Body
would love to hear from you. We are particularly interested to
hear from, but not l[imited to, people who have financial skills
and experience. Parents and family members and any interested
community members are welcome so please do spread the word.
It would also be great to get some more representatives on the
Board from outside of Steeton village if possible. If you would
like to hear more about what is involved in becoming a School

Governor, please email john.cooper@steeton.bradford.gov.uk

(Executive Head) or emmajaynereynolds@gmail.com (Emma

Wainwright - Chair of Governors).
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